
Sent: 21/05/2024 5:07:30 PM
Subject: MOD 2024/0083

Hi there

I live at Tango Avenue, Dee Why and I want to let Council know that the public pathway from
Tango Avenue down to Pittwater Road (near Stoney Range Reserve) is in use day and night
by my family (multiple times a day, every day of the week). I know it is also used heavily by
the staff at Delmar Hospital who are coming and going from the bus stop for their shifts.

Due to the new apartment development at the end of the stairs we have partially lost access
to the steps.

The purpose of my email is to plead with council to keep this important access open. To lose
this access would mean we would need to drive in to Dee Why more often to access the
shops and public transport adding further congestion to Dee Why.

I would even go a step further and ask for improved lighting and a ramp so we can push bikes
up/down. The ramp would create a short cut for the kids in the street who are riding their bikes
to Cromer Public School (old school bikes, not e-bikes)

Thanks for your time. I hope you can keep this access open.

Nicole


